

UM 4/29/14

April 20, 2016

Mr. Glenn Ferdman Director of Libraries Somerville Public Library 79 Highland Avenue Somerville, MA 02144

Dear Glenn,

On behalf of Middlesex Federal Savings, please accept the enclosed check in the amount of \$2,500 as our gift to the library. In recognition of our 125th anniversary, Middlesex Federal requests that these funds be used to purchase 125 children's books.

As discussed early on in our conversations, we would like to supply book plates for each new book purchased with these funds. Please let me know when you expect the books to arrive so that I can have the book plates to you on time.

It was a pleasure meeting you. Thank you again for taking the time to give me and my colleagues a tour of the library. You have a very friendly and knowledgeable staff.

If you have any questions, please call me at 617-666-4700 ext. 277.

Sincerely,

Linda J. Dinkel

Vice President – Marketing

Middlesex Federal Savings, F. A.

ljd@MiddlesexFederal.com

617-666-4700 ext. 277